
A couple of quick reminders: You must contact Barbara Harty at the following email address to request 

an appointment for scrutineering.  Don’t wait until the last minute as spots are filling up. 

11 Scrutineering  

11.1 Scrutineering will be held at the Atlanta School Bus Garage by appointment during the 

times indicated in the program.  

11.2 Appointments may be requested by sending an email to abs2048@gmail.com. The email 

should clearly state:  

• Appointment hour requested – i.e., 2-3 pm, 3-4 pm, etc.  

• Car number and the name, email, and phone number of the presenter.  

• All requests will receive a confirmation email with the scheduled time. Requests must be 

submitted by 1/30/2025, or a time will be assigned.  

11.3 Per ARA rules all event required stickers and identification are to be in place when arriving 

at scrutineering. The ARA Visual Package is unchanged from 2024. Competitor ID packages, 

including ARA door panels, series sponsor’s decals, windshield decals, and number packages 

should be purchased in advance online at series partner, Rally.Build.  

11.4 Competition vehicles must be clean (washed) inside and out when presented for 

scrutineering. Vehicles that are not adequately clean will be refused inspection until they are 

clean. 

Service Vehicles: At registration you will be required to list the make, model, color and license plate 

number of the vehicles you request passes for. These will be entered on your vehicle pass before leaving 

check-in.  Passes will be held until that information is available. 

Due to space limitations, only 2 passes will be allowed per entrant. 

Recce Vehicles: At check-in you will be required to provide the make, model and color of the recce 

vehicle you will be using.  Please be prepared. 
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